   Vice – President Report Nova Scotia – Terry Kiley
   From the time of my last report, we as a National Executive had our National Convention in Victoria British Columbia. 
    I have outlined various meetings that I have attended between August and November 2017. I would like to highlight the issues of the Halifax Typographical Union (HTU). Members of the Halifax Typographical Union have been on strike since 23 January, 2016. It was announced on the 13 July 17 that the Province of Nova Scotia will appointed an industrial inquiry commission in the Herald dispute.  This was after much lobbying from the Nova Scotia Federation of Labour and UNIFOR. The industrial inquiry commission meet and made its recommendations and the strike was resolved the first week of September.

 I had a 30 minute meeting with the new manager of MARLANT, Rear-Admiral Craig Baines. We touched on various subjects that we can work on at this LMRC. We spoke about an employment equity plan, one that is fair, respectful, inclusive and supportive of diversity.  
   NOVEMBER 2017
The Following is a list of meeting I have participated in from the months of September 2017 to November 2017
September
· Change of Command JTFA
· Labour Day Parade Halifax
· NDWCC Kickoff – MARLANT
· NSFL Executive Meeting - Halifax
· Local Presidents Meeting
· GM Local 80406
· Labour Relations for Managers  
· Demo – NSFL Provincial Legislature  
· Disability Management Working Group – Halifax
· Demo - MP Andy Fillmore Office Halifax – Phoenix Pay System
October
· Meeting with Rear-Admiral Bains - Halifax
· National Health & Safety Policy Committee – Ottawa
· National Return to Work Committee – Ottawa
· AGM and Elections Local 80405 – Ships Crew

· Disability Management Working Group – Halifax
· AGM and Elections Local 80407 - Halifax
· EAP– Annual Supervisor Appreciation Luncheon
